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Winner of the 1998 Pulitzer Prize for Biography

An extraordinarily frank, honest, and generous book by one of America's most famous and admired women,
Personal History is, as its title suggests, a book composed of both personal memoir and history.

It is the story of Graham's parents: the multimillionaire father who left private business and government
service to buy and restore the down-and-out Washington Post, and the formidable, self-absorbed mother
who was more interested in her political and charity work, and her passionate friendships with men like
Thomas Mann and Adlai Stevenson, than in her children.

It is the story of how The Washington Post struggled to succeed -- a fascinating and instructive business
history as told from the inside (the paper has been run by Graham herself, her father, her husband, and now
her son).

It is the story of Phil Graham -- Kay's brilliant, charismatic husband (he clerked for two Supreme Court
justices) -- whose plunge into manic-depression, betrayal, and eventual suicide is movingly and charitably
recounted.

Best of all, it is the story of Kay Graham herself. She was brought up in a family of great wealth, yet she
learned and understood nothing about money. She is half-Jewish, yet -- incredibly -- remained unaware of it
for many years.She describes herself as having been naive and awkward, yet intelligent and energetic. She
married a man she worshipped, and he fascinated and educated her, and then, in his illness, turned from her
and abused her. This destruction of her confidence and happiness is a drama in itself, followed by the even
more intense drama of her new life as the head of a great newspaper and a great company, a famous (and
even feared) woman in her own right. Hers is a life that came into its own with a vengeance -- a success story
on every level.

Graham's book is populated with a cast of fascinating characters, from fifty years of presidents (and their
wives), to Steichen, Brancusi, Felix Frankfurter, Warren Buffett (her great advisor and protector), Robert
McNamara, George Schultz (her regular tennis partner), and, of course, the great names from the Post:
Woodward, Bernstein, and Graham's editorpartner, Ben Bradlee. She writes of them, and of the most
dramatic moments of her stewardship of the Post (including the Pentagon Papers, Watergate, and the
pressmen's strike), with acuity, humor, and good judgment. Her book is about learning by doing, about
growing and growing up, about Washington, and about a woman liberated by both circumstance and her own
great strengths.
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From reader reviews:

Cornelius Callaghan:

Have you spare time for just a day? What do you do when you have far more or little spare time? Yes, you
can choose the suitable activity intended for spend your time. Any person spent their particular spare time to
take a go walking, shopping, or went to often the Mall. How about open as well as read a book entitled
Personal History? Maybe it is to be best activity for you. You recognize beside you can spend your time
together with your favorite's book, you can cleverer than before. Do you agree with the opinion or you have
different opinion?

Daniel Johnson:

The book Personal History give you a sense of feeling enjoy for your spare time. You should use to make
your capable much more increase. Book can to be your best friend when you getting pressure or having big
problem with your subject. If you can make reading a book Personal History for being your habit, you can
get considerably more advantages, like add your personal capable, increase your knowledge about many or
all subjects. You can know everything if you like open and read a publication Personal History. Kinds of
book are several. It means that, science reserve or encyclopedia or some others. So , how do you think about
this e-book?

Florinda Redfern:

This book untitled Personal History to be one of several books in which best seller in this year, honestly, that
is because when you read this publication you can get a lot of benefit onto it. You will easily to buy this kind
of book in the book shop or you can order it by using online. The publisher on this book sells the e-book too.
It makes you easier to read this book, because you can read this book in your Smart phone. So there is no
reason to you to past this publication from your list.

Bryant Booher:

Don't be worry for anyone who is afraid that this book will filled the space in your house, you might have it
in e-book technique, more simple and reachable. This specific Personal History can give you a lot of friends
because by you taking a look at this one book you have thing that they don't and make anyone more like an
interesting person. This particular book can be one of one step for you to get success. This e-book offer you
information that might be your friend doesn't know, by knowing more than different make you to be great
men and women. So , why hesitate? Let us have Personal History.
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